
PUBLIC CONTRACTS REVIEW BOARD 

 

 

Errata Corrige regarding: 

 

Case No. 813 

 

OPM 2015/2015 

 

Tender for the Provision of Environmentally Friendly Cleaning Services at the Office of 

the Prime Minister 

 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board would like to notify that: 

 

1. Dr. Abigail Caruana was present for the Public Hearing as Legal Representative for 

the Office of Prime Minister 

 

2. The first sentence of the second paragraph on page 2 should read as follow: 

 

“Dr. Abigail Caruana on behalf of the contracting authority explained that TF 

Services had been identified as the preferred bidder but was asked to produce some 

documents.”  

 

 

Any inconvenience that might have been caused is regretted. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Anthony Cassar         Dr. Charles Cassar  Mr. Richard A. Matrenza  

Chairman         Member    Member 
 

 

22 June 2015 
 

 


